## MANAGING INFORMATION RELATED TO DONOR CONCEPTION

Name: Name Suppressed

Date Received: 2/02/2013



Dear Committee,

I would like to contribute to the inquiry into managing information related to donor conception.

I believe that people conceived by donor conception prior to January 2010 should have access to donor conception information, including information that identifies their donor and donor conceived siblings. I believe this is beneficial for all involved, especially for the wellbeing of donor conceived individuals. I see no reason why people conceived prior to 2010 should be treated differently to those conceived after January 2010.

I believe the agency to manage donor conception information and provide services related to the release of this information should be the same one used for people conceived by donor conception after January 2010.

I believe that some counselling should be provided during the process of accessing donor information to prepare the individuals for possible emotional effect it may have on them.

Your sincerely,

